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Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: None expected 

 

Full Year Impact: None expected 

 

The Department of Commerce is authorized to enter into agreements for the purchase and/or 

surrender and cancellation of OK tax credits. Tax credits may be purchased if such an agreement 

is in the best interest of the State and when the cost to purchase the credits is determined to be 

less than the benefit to the State through an agreement to reinvest a negotiated percentage of the 

payment by the State to the owner of the tax credit. Payments by the State can be made in one 

year or over multiple years. The final approval for any tax credit purchase agreement will be 

subject to the availability of funds appropriated by the Legislature.  
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